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Ref: FOI-072025-0001742 
 
Date: 22.8.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I am requesting the following information for the 2024/25 
financial year (or most recent available period). 
  
Service Usage: 
  
The total spend on insourced clinical services by your Trust? - £617,350 
  
A breakdown of this spend by the following specialties (if available): 
  
1. Anaesthetic Services 
2. Audiology / Hearing Assessments 
3. Dermatology (including paediatric) £46,100 - Consultant Connect – May 2025 to August 2026 – 
Virtual triage, advice and guidance from Consultants 
4. ENT (adult and paediatric) 
5. General Surgery 
6. Gynaecology £101,250 – Consultant Connect – May 2025 – August 2026 – Virtual triage, 
advice and guidance from Consultants 
7. Ophthalmology 
8. Oral Surgery 
9. Paediatric Neurology 
10. Echocardiography Health Now - £470k p.a. contract value. Diagnostic – provision of six staff 
members to perform scans. 
11. Urology 
12. Wireless Capsule Endoscopy 
13. Community-based Insourced Services 
14. Other (please specify if applicable) 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Trust Headquarters 
Russells Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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